
 
 
 

2014 RES-422 
 

AWARD OF CONTRACT EXTENSION 
TO PROVIDE EMPLOYEE GROUP DISABILITY INSURANCE 

 
 The Department of Administration solicited requests for proposals to 
provide disability insurance coverage for Dane County employees.  The cost of 
disability is shared between the county and employee depending on sick leave 
usage and other options. The Department of Administration received proposals 
and each proposal was objectively rated.  The Department of Administration 
recommends that the contract be extended with Hartford Life and Accident 
Insurance Company.  The contract term began on July 1, 2012 and ends April 
30, 2015 with options to renew annually for up to two years.  
 
 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that Hartford Life and Accident 
Insurance Company be awarded an extension for two additional years from May 
1, 2015 through April 30, 2017.   
 
 Hartford Life and Accident Insurance Company will provide employee 
rates for 2015, 2016 and 2017 as follows: 
 
 STD/LTD     LTD ONLY 
 
 .19 per $10 of weekly benefit/  .40 per $100 of covered payroll 
 .2950 per $100 of covered payroll 
 
  
 BE IT FINALLY RESOLVED that the Dane County Executive and Dane 
County Clerk are authorized to execute the contract documents.   
       
 

 
 


